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Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch Information Letter No.: I -  95 - 27

TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
All County MEDS Coordinators

CLARIFICATION OF IDENTIFICATION

The purpose of this letter is to clarify changes in titles for the Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 
(MEB) Information Letter.

5/1/95 The first  "ACWDL Information Letter" issued under number I-95-01.

10/26/05 "ACWDL Information Letter" discontinued. Replaced by "Medi-Cal 
Eligibility Information Letter". The first letter issued under this title 
begins with I-95-23 and ends with I-95-26.

11/20/95 "Medi-Cal Eligibility Information Letter" discontinued. Replaced by 
"Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch Information Letter". The first letter 
issued under this new title begins with I-95-27.

Numbering of all information letters regardless of title is sequential beginning with number 
I-95-01 and ending with number I-95-27. Regardless of title, none of these letters contain MEB 
policy.

We apologize for any inconvenience these changes may have caused you. If have any 
questions regarding this letter, please call Kveta Simon of my staff at (916) 657-2767.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch
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